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 02/07/2021        Reg. No.: W0308-01 

 

Notification in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 

Regulations 2004 as amended, in respect of a licence application from Healthbeacon Limited 

for a facility located at Healthbeacon Limited, Unit 18, Naas Road Business Park, Muirfield 

Drive, Naas Road, Dublin 12, Dublin, D12 PF63 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to your waste licence application received by the Agency on 17 November 2020. 

 

Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the 

view that the documentation does not comply with the above mentioned legislation.  You 

are therefore requested, in accordance with the regulations, to supply the information 

detailed below. 

 

ARTICLE 12 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

 

1. Confirm if the proposed activities will take place on all floors of the building or if they 

will be confined to one floor. 

2. In the event that the activities will be confined to one floor, provide an updated 

facility boundary drawing demonstrating both the horizontal and vertical boundaries 

at the facility. The boundaries to which the licence application relates must be 

clearly marked in red. 

3. Provide a copy of the planning decision for planning permission reference: 2826-20. 

4. Describe the proposed arrangements for the prevention, minimisation and recovery 

of waste arising from the activities. 

5. Confirm the total number of staff to be employed at the facility (current number plus 

an estimate of any future additional staff). 

 

In addition to the above, please also provide an updated non-technical summary 

(Application Form, and EIS where applicable) to reflect the information provided in your 

reply, insofar as that information impinges on the non-technical summary. 

 



 

 

 

In the case where any drawings already submitted are subject to revision consequent on 

this request, a revised drawing should be prepared in each case. It is not sufficient to 

annotate the original drawing with a textual correction.  Where such revised drawings are 

submitted, provide a list of drawing titles, drawing numbers and revision status, which 

correlates the revised drawings with the superseded versions. 

 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency within 4 weeks of the date of 

this notice, in order to allow the Agency to process and determine your application. 

 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at 

http://www.epa.ie/pubs/forms/lic/industrial%20emissions/licenceapplicationformguidance.

html.  

 

Please direct any queries to licensing@epa.ie.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 


